
Memory Loss Solutions®          
EHL Campus Support Group 

Monday, July 4th
CANCELLED due to holiday.

Happy 4th of July 
from EHL!

Tuesday, July 19th
12:30 - 1:30 pm 

@ Main Campus

Alzheimer’s Support Group
Thursday, July 7th & 21st

1:30 - 3:30 pm
@ Good Samaritan Society

Support GroupsJuly Spotlight: Cedar Home

Save the Date for the Employee

Friday, July 15th
5:00 - 8:00 pm

All EHL employees and their families are invited to our 
annual Employee Picnic.
•	 Dinner	and	Beverages	provided!
•	 Fun	and	Games	for	all!

All participants, residents, and their families 
are invited to join us for dinner, drinks, and 
live music!

Music in the Meadow 
Family & Resident Picnic

Wednesday, July 13th 
5:00 - 7:00 pm @ EHL Campus
For questions and to RSVP call the front desk:

 541.747.4858
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This month we are Spotlighting the Cedar 
Home. We have three new feathered residents 
that are modern miracles! Mary, resident at the 
Cedar Home, has had two finches since April and 
the family was told by the pet store that they were 
two female finches. Imagine everyone’s surprise 
when last month eggs were found in the nest! 
Now the two finches are proud parents to three 
baby birds! We strive to be innovative at EHL, but 
we never expected that we would be the host of a 
modern miracle of science!

The finches aren’t the first feathered residents at the Cedar 
Home. They also have three chickens living in the backyard 
taken care of by Judy, one of our Cedar Home residents. Judy 
takes her responsibility very seriously and gets after the staff 
if they intervene and collect the eggs before she does!

Margie, Resident Coordinator of the Cedar Home, says that “she loves working at Cedar 
because of the individual personalities and opinions of the residents.” Margie, who has been 
with EHL since 2006, and Resident Coordinator since 2013, is also the team captain for the EHL 
Team for the annual Walk to End Alzheimer’s and the Cedar home is the reigning champion 
for our annual fundraiser for the walk - the highly competitive Penny Wars.

Margie



Leticia “Lete” was born in Eugene, Oregon and grew up both in Tijuana, Mexico and 
Oregon. Lete has been married for eight years and has three children - two boys and one 
girl aging from five to eight years old. She and her husband own a concrete business, which 
keeps her busy when she isn’t working at EHL. Her extended family also consists of six 
sisters and three brothers! 

Lete has been a part of the EHL community since May 2013. She works as a NOC Float in 
the Health Center. When asked why she likes working at EHL, Lete replied,  “I love knowing 
that I can provide loving care for those who might not be able to care for themselves.” 

We are pleased to announce that Leticia is our July 2016 
Employee of the Month!

Thank you, Leticia, for your hard work, your dedication, and for being a part of our EHL team!

Words of Wisdom:  “Don’t leave for tomorrow what you can do today!” 

Friday, July 1st @ 1:45 hosted by Mt. Vernon Home
4th	of	July	Crafts

Wednesday, July 6th @ 1:45 hosted at Diamond Peak
Airplane	Making

Tuesday, July 19th @ 2:00 hosted by Cascade Home  
“Unforgettable”	Sing-A-Long

EHL Activity Corner

Employee SpotlighT
Leticia @ Health Center

In Remembrance

Bill came to EHL in February 
of 2000. Sharon, Resident 
Coordinator in our Diamond 
Peak Home, commented that 
“Bill had a smile that would light 
up the home. The memories 
we have of him, we will cherish 
forever.” He passed away at 
the age of 95. He will be greatly 
missed.

William “Bill” Patterson

We are so excited about our 
newest mode of transportation 
on campus. Last month, we got 
our Club Car people mover so 
we are able to transport residents 
to and from activities around 
campus. 

@ EHL? It’s hard to say who is 
having more fun with our 
new ride - our staff 
or our residents!


